
  

Newsletter 

It’s the end of a busy week at school and already the children have quickly got used to the routines 

and expectations of their teachers. This week began with a concert  from the Thirsk Brass Band, 

who are looking for new members. Any child who is seven years or older is welcome to come to 

their practice/ rehearsal sessions where they will get a chance to join in. Look out for the leaflet 

about this, coming out with the children.  

This week has also seen the start of our many and varied clubs. We are really proud of the extra-

curricular activities that we have running this term –including a new Yoga Club. Please make sure 

that you know which door your child is leaving by. Most of the clubs dismiss either from the Hall or 

the Year 3/4 door -if you are unsure please check with the office. 

Thank you to all the Year Six parents that attended the Year Six information evening, Mrs Turner 

said that she found it really useful to be able to talk to parents at the beginning of the year about 

some of the challenges of Year Six. As you will see in the box below Year Three are holding a 

’Welcome to Year Three Meeting’ next week. If you are a Year Three Parent please come along. 

Can I remind parents to only use the school car park if there is a bay available. Parking is difficult 

at the best of times and often it is easier to park away from the school and walk in. Too many cars 

can make the car park dangerous for your children –thank you for your help with this. 

Finally thank you again for your support with school uniform, the school as a whole is looking really 

smart. Uniform really does make a big difference, as the children feel  more purposeful and ready 

to learn.  This year we will be continuing to closely monitor uniform as we feel that impacts on the 

school in many ways.    

 

Thirsk Community Primary School 
15.09.2017 

Welcome to Year 3 Meeting 

3.30pm and 5.30pm 

Wednesday 20th September 

Year 6 SATs Meeting 13th September 

Either 3.30pm or 6pm 

Year 6 Parents Evening  Monday 18th  

September and Wednesday 20th   

September   

Bewerley Meeting 27th September 

 

Weekly Attendance 

Class % attendance this week 

(all pupils) 

RP Staggered intake 

R/1S 93.1 staggered 

1/2EC 99 

1/2MC 95.5 

3BC  91.2 

3PR 97.2 

4AW 98 

5E 93.8 

5P 100 

6T 100 

Total 96.7 



  

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  

  

Judo 

3.30 – 4.30 

Yr2- Yr6 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Mr  

Chandler’s  

Football 

 

3.20-4.20 

Yr5/6 

 

  

  

Drama 
3.20-4.20 

R-Yr2 

(in Reception) 

  

  

Multi Sports 

3.20-4.20 

Yr. 1& Yr2 

  

  

  

Art Club 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3-6 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

Football 

3.20-4.20 

Yr3-4 

  

  

  

  

 

Glee Club 

3.15-4 

Yr4-6 

(starts 18th Sept)  

   

  

  

 

Yoga 
Yr3-6 

3.20 –4.20 

(in the hall 

  

  

  

Dates For Your Calendar  

5E Swimming every Wednesday 10.30 

18th Sept  Yr 6 Parents Evening 

20th Sept  Yr 6 Parents Evening 

   Yr 3 Welcome Meeting 

21st Sept  Yr1&2 Fun Run @Sowerby 

   High School Open Evening  

   5pm  

Pat Turner Award 

 

 

6T  Millie Bedard  for her mature 

approach to work and friendships 

as she has moved to Year 6. 

 

Class Assemblies 

20th October   3BC 22nd March  3PR 

27th April          5E 17th May       R/1S 

8th June            5P 22nd June     6T 

  

  



  

   

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Please visit this online form to consent electronically for your child to receive their flu vaccine in 
school this autumn. Children in reception, year 1,2,3 and 4 are being offered the flu vaccine this 
year. 

https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-programme/ 

This vaccination programme is in place to help protect your child against flu. Flu can 
be an unpleasant illness and sometimes causes serious complications. Vaccinating 
your child will also help protect more vulnerable friends and family by preventing the 
spread of flu. 

Please complete the online form (one for each child) by the end of September 
2017.Please ensure you read and understand all the information before you com-
plete the online form. Please visit https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-
programme/ for more information about the flu vaccination. 

The vaccination is free and recommended for young children, and will be given by a 
quick and simple spray up the nose. Please go the website shown above which          
includes details about the small number of children for whom the nasal vaccine is not 
appropriate.  Please ensure you read the leaflet that is enclosed before completing the 
online consent form. If you have any queries please contact the childhood                
Immunisation team on the above number or email address. 

Last year, most children offered the vaccine in schools had the immunisation.  

http://www.peresults.co.uk/ 

Put the school post code in only, this  allows you to 

see how the school/s have done during  different 

events. 

 

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/ 

Put the school name in only, this  allows you to see 

how the school/s blogs and achievements. 

 

https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-programme/
https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-programme/
https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-programme/
http://www.peresults.co.uk/competitionssports.aspx?iframe=false&postcode=yo71sl
https://www.yourschoolgames.com/

